
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Vice Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Mayor Manny Cid  

 

Subject: NW 67th Avenue Road Lines 

 

Date: March 9, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

I've received phone calls from residents stating that the new lines painted on the northbound eastern-most lane is 

causing confusion. I've personally spent some time in the area and witnessed drivers swerving due to the lines or 

driving over the lines. I would like to have a discussion with my colleagues about removing these lines as soon 

as possible.  

 
 

 

Fiscal Impact:TBD 
Funding Source for Implementation: TBD 

Timeline for Implementation: TBD 

 

Guiding Principles: 1,2,3,4, 14 

Objectives: 1,6 
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